
Dear Families,

As we welcome the new school year, the Community Advisory Committee on Special
Education (CAC) extends a warm welcome to all families, especially those with students
receiving special education services. We hope you had a restful and enjoyable summer
break and are ready for an exciting and productive year ahead.

The CAC is a group of dedicated parents, educators, and community members who
advocate for the needs and rights of students with disabilities. Our mission is to provide
support, information, and resources to families, ensuring that every student receives the
individualized education and services they deserve.

This year, we are committed to fostering an inclusive and supportive environment where
every student can thrive. We encourage you to stay engaged with the CAC by attending
our meetings, participating in our workshops, and connecting with other families who
share similar experiences. Your voice and involvement are crucial in shaping the future
of special education in our district.

Here are some key updates and upcoming events to keep in mind:

1. **Monthly CAC Meetings**: Join us on the [specific date] of each month at
[location/online platform] to discuss important topics, share experiences, and
collaborate with other parents and educators.

2. **Workshops and Trainings**: We will be offering a series of workshops focused on
various aspects of special education, including IEP development, advocacy strategies,
and resources for supporting your child's learning and development.

3. **Resources and Support**: Our website [insert website URL] is continuously
updated with valuable information, including links to community resources, parent
guides, and contact information for district staff who can assist with specific concerns.

4. **Parent Support Groups**: Connect with other parents through our support groups,
where you can share experiences, seek advice, and build a network of support.

We are here to support you and your child every step of the way. If you have any
questions, concerns, or suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at
[contact information]. Together, we can make this school year a successful and
rewarding experience for all our students.

Wishing you and your family a fantastic start to the school year!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
Chairperson



Community Advisory Committee on Special Education
[Contact Information]


